Character - Lesson 6
Respectful (Part 1)

Note: The practical applications provided in the lesson are offered as suggestions to help the saints in their
preparation. They are not meant to direct or limit the ways in which the focus of the lesson can be applied. The
saints are encouraged to pray and contact the Lord to receive His burden and guidance in teaching and
applying the lesson. Fellowship with other saints, and inquiring of the children themselves, may also bring out
many helpful applications.

Lesson:
Verse: “Children, obey your parents in the Lord, for this is right.” (Ephesians 6:1).
Focus: A respectful person knows when someone is important and should be treated in an

appropriate way. We need to be respectful to our family members (parents,
grandparents, uncles, and aunts). We need to be respectful to those who are older.

Practical Application: When anyone in our family (parents, grandparents, uncles and aunts) asks us
to do something (pick up toys, clean up clothes, set table, clear dishes, etc.), we need to do so the first
time we are asked without complaining. We should always address them by their title (mom, dad,
etc.) and not by their first name. This is to show that we respect them.

When an older person walks into a room, we should greet them with an appropriate greeting (Hello,
Mr. or Mrs. , or Uncle/Auntie ); if there are no seats left, we should get up
and give them our seat so that they can be comfortable and are not forced to stand. We should allow
them to go first through a door way and even open the door for them. We can ask the children to
practice how they would greet someone. Ask the children what are some other ways they can show
respect.

Suggested Songs: #9204 (“Honor, Honor” - Bible Story Songs David CD Song 4); #9219 (“I'd Like to
Honor You” - Bible Story Songs David CD Song 19); #9225 (“Let’s Honor With Manners” Bible Story
Songs David CD Song 25)

NY Version 2014 — These lessons are used with permission from the church in Irvine, and have been further edited
by us for our use with preschoolers in New York. Please do not distribute without permission.



